
NOW SHOWING…


“The Ugly Duckling”

Dear Parents, 

 The Riverside Elementary Kindergarten and 1st 
Grade Students will be taking a Field Trip to the 
Grand Theater in Wausau, to see “The Ugly 
Duckling” on Thursday, October 20th.  The show will  
feature special lighting as well as two classic 
stories; “The Ugly Duckling” and “The Tortoise and 
the Hare.”  We will be leaving school at 9:00 am and 
returning by 12:00 pm.  We are unable to take 
parent volunteers, as we only purchased enough 
tickets for students and staff, and seating is 
limited.  The cost of the trip will be $5.  Please send 
the $5 in an envelope to school, labeled with your 
child’s name by Friday, October 14th.   

Thanks! 

Ms. Adamus

___ Yes, my child can attend the field trip to the Grand Theater to see 
“The Ugly Duckling” on October 20th. 
___ No, my child cannot attend the field trip to the Grand Theater to see 
“The Ugly Duckling” on October 20th. 
Parent Signature_____________________________   Date_________ 


